
 

 

 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2025-26/86                                                                    February 19, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Our school is a designated center for the CBSE Board Examinations, with approximately 500 

students appearing for the exams. To ensure a smooth and conducive environment for the 

examinations, students of Classes VI–VIII will have preparatory leave on the following days: 

● Thursday, 20th February 2025 – Preparatory leave for Classes VI–VIII 

● Friday, 21st February 2025 – Preparatory leave for Class VIII only 

● Tuesday, 25th February 2025 – Preparatory leave for Classes VI–VIII 

Students are advised to utilize this time effectively for their academic preparation. Regular 

classes will resume as per the schedule on all other days. 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS RH 


